
"The 
justice system
belongs to the

people..."

Community Listening Session with
Judges & Court Staff 

Minnesota's Seventh Judicial District

Minnesota Supreme Court 
Chief Justice 

Lorie S. Gildea

Hosted by:

Wednesday, Nov. 6, 2019
6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.

Long Prairie-Grey Eagle
Secondary School

510 9th St. NE
Long Prairie, MN 56347

Have informal discussions with
judges and court officials 
 
Talk about your justice system 
 
Share ideas about improving
your courts 
 
Help the court understand
your experience

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU!

For more information, contact : 
Marcia Setrum  @  (320) 656-3649 

Open to the public -- No RSVP required -- Light refreshments served


